
 
 

 

Ministry of Land Transport and Light Rail 

Communiqué 

Contract Bus Operators Welfare Fund 

 

The Ministry of Land Transport and Light Rail is in the process of setting up a welfare 

fund for contract bus operators. 

In this context, contract bus operators including representatives of contract bus 

associations who are willing to be involved in the consultations are kindly requested to send 

an email to the following address by 11 April 2022 and they should also include their phone 

number and region from they operate: 

pssecretariat@govmu.org 

Contract Bus Operators willing to make written representations may also send their 

proposals to the above email address not later than 11 April 2022. For any additional 

information or clarifications, contract bus operators may liaise with the Ministry by calling Mrs 

Ramrichia or Ms Corceal on phone number 2029161. 

The Ministry relies on the usual cooperation of Contract Bus Operators. 
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